BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORAT
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members ol the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary @{,/
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO QR
DATE: April 29, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill 14-0350
Public Towing — Maximum Fees

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 14-0350 - Public Towing — Maximum Fees. This bill would set a standard towing and daily
storage fee for vehicles that is removed under certain circumstances. BDC discussed this Bill
with the Finance Department who expressed that these fees will have no impact to the City’s
revenue.

Therefore, BDC is respectfully requesting that Bill No, 14-0350 be given favorable
consideration by the City Council.

ool Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill 14/14-0350
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